
PLANNING: NOVEMBER 1999 TO FEBRUARY 2000

After October 7, meetings took place with students, teachers and OWAHC staff to refine

the direction and outline of the project. It was then that the project expanded into a

conference that would take place over two days and include the options for participants of

spending the night at St. Thomas More Catholic Secondary School.

Over the three and a half months of planning an agenda for the project developed, varlous

local NGOs were contacted to provide resources and support and the logistics of holding

the conference were determîned. Students identified and contacted people to provide

keynote addresses. Topics for workshop session were also identified. Several students

took on responsibility for conducting workshops. In other cases, people from the wmder

community were approached about providing workshops.

A conference package was also developed. It included information on the various partners

involved in the project, f acts about child labour and suggestions for how to find out

additional information. Some of this information was produced by the students, while som

was provided by NGOs such as Fiee the Children International and World Vision. The

conference package also contained a T-shirt which included a logo designed especialîy for

the conference by a student and the list of sponsors. Additional supplies required by

students to participate in the conference were also included.

A flyer was developed to promote the conference and provide the necessary information

outlining the conference, the various groups supporting it and how to find out more

event,


